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Thank you so much for giving me time to share my thoughts on SB 446 with you today. My name is
Natalie Wolf and | am a voter in Johnson County. | am writing today to encourage the committee to
vote no on SB 446"

| believe that by prohibiting foreign nationals from purchasing more than three acres of land in
Kansas without authorization from the State Land Council, this bill will unjustly stop hardworking
Kansans who do not yet full citizenship from pursuing their American Dream. This population makes
a vital contribution to the Kansas economy, and they deserve to be able to purchase land just like
their neighbors. While | respect the importance of protecting national security, | believe that this bill
as currently written is too broad and would have negative, life-altering consequences on the lives of
everyday Kansans.

Once again, | thank you all for hearing my thoughts on this bill, and | encourage you all to vote no of
the passage of SB 446.



